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Wednesday, December 7, 2022 

 

Dear Carlyon Beach Community,  

We continue to be without well # 2.  

The CBHA board approved purchase of a new pump motor for well #2. The item was ordered by the 

vendor and is expected by Monday 12/12/2022.   

As discussed in the board meeting, CBHA will investigate an insurance claim on the motor if it can be 

determined that a power surge caused the mechanical failure. CBHA will update the community as this 

situation develops.    

CBHA is currently pumping water from well #1 to meet the community’s needs. Water from well #1 is 

acceptable for domestic usage such as cleaning, flushing, and bathing. For those of you asking if the 

water is safe to drink, the answer is yes. There may some issues with taste and odor. Bottled water is a 

suitable option. If cannot afford bottled water, please contact CBHA for assistance. 

CBHA asks that you continue to conserve water until the problem is resolved.  

CBHA will update the community as more information becomes available. 

Thank you for your continued patience and support.  

 

CBHA board and staff 

 


